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Barb McMonigal-St Dennis

From: City of Saint Paul <cityofsaintpaul@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 1:02 PM
To: Barb McMonigal-St Dennis
Subject: Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance Application, Minny Festivals LLC - Minnesota 

Yacht Club Event

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Barb McMonigal-St. Dennis. 

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people: 

Subscribers of ENS - D3: West Side Citizens Organization (1524 recipients)  

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Tim Sweetwood, Executive Director, Minny Festivals 
LLC for a Minnesota Yacht Club Event on Friday, July 19 and Saturday, July 20, 2024 from 12:00 p.m. -10:30 p.m. The 
event will be located at 200 Dr Justus Ohage Blvd - Harriet Island Regional Park. Further details concerning this event will 
be forthcoming. 

  

  

  

  

Questions? Contact Us 
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